
 

 

 
 
 

  

 
 

CONDOLENCE MOTION 
 
 
Moved by: Councillor Mike Layton   
 
Seconded by: 

 
Councillor Mark Grimes 

 

 
 
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 
Fatima Scagnol on January 4, 2018. 
 
Fatima was a valued staff member of Exhibition Place from 1977 to 2016. Fatima held 
administrative roles in Concessions, Publicity, and Operations, before moving to the Department 
of the Corporate Secretariat. 
 
Fatima's leadership, hard work, and commitment over the last 29 years and especially in her role 
as the Corporate Secretary contributed to the success of Exhibition Place. 
 
Fatima loved her family who were always her priority, most of all her husband Bruno and 
daughter Sarah. Fatima also loved the outdoors and listening to 50s music. When up north, 
Fatima enjoyed boating, fishing and sitting outside to enjoy the nature and the wonderful 
tranquility. 
 
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of Members of Toronto City Council, our 
sincere sympathy to Fatima Scagnol's family. 
 
January 31, 2018 
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